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26/04/2022 

MRS Therese RaveII 
59 Woodbine ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Bangaroo street in that area is already often dangerous with cars stopping and squeezing into 
tight spaces to pass each other. We have seen more than one near miss accident in the area. 
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